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20th June 2023   
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Family Picnic 2023 
We are delighted to be holding our family picnic on Wednesday 12th July at 3:20pm. 
Parents are welcome to collect their children as usual and then come along and join us for a lovely 
picnic in the Key Stage 2 playground area and school field. 
Please bring along a picnic to share with your child and a picnic blanket. 
There will be ice lollies on sale and a face painting stall for children to enjoy.  Our Year 6 Faith In 
Action Team will also be running a Cake Stall.  
All proceeds raised at the event will go towards school funds where we are raising money to 
improve our school grounds. 
We do hope you can join us.  Please keep your fingers crossed for some good weather!  
 
Kind regards, 
Miss Lee 
Acting Head Teacher 
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